
at Welholme Academy

3rd March
Book in a Box Competition

1. Choose a book you have
enjoyed.
2. Find a box about the size of 
a shoebox.
3. Design and decorate the box 
to represent your book - see 
examples (le�) for inspiration.
4. Bring your finished box 
to school by 3rd March.

4th March
Dress-up Day

Come to school dressed as your favourite 
fictional character on Friday, 4th March.
Prizes to be won in each class for the best, 
funniest, most original or most creative 
costumes.

Bring in a photo
of yourself
reading in the
most unusual
or extreme place
you can find.

Throughout the Week
Extreme Reading

...or you can email your entry to:
wbd@welholmeacademy.com


